
John D. Fanburg, Cannabis Practice Co-Chair is quoted in NJBIZ’s article,
“ATCs cleared to sell adult-use cannabis as soon as next month”

Read the entire article now on NJBiz.com

A couple of excerpts from the article:
John Fanburg, who co-chairs the cannabis practice at Brach Eichler in Roseland, said that the opening of the adult-use market is
good news, noting that “cannabis prohibition is finally coming to an end.”

“Currently, the black market controls 100% of adult recreational cannabis sales. This will bring the purchase and sale into the
open, outside of the black market, in a safe and quality-controlled market. It’s not just about the tax revenue; it is about social
justice and safety,” Fanburg said.

https://njbiz.com/atcs-cleared-to-sell-adult-use-cannabis-as-soon-as-next-month/#:~:text=The%20Cannabis%20Regulatory%20Commission%20approved,of%20legislative%20and%20regulatory%20hurdles.

